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AMC to roll-out plan to mobilize First Nations in future elections 

Treaty One Territory, Manitoba, Friday, May 31, 2019 - The Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs 
plans to facilitate constructive dialogue between election candidates and First Nations citizens 
prior to the pending federal and provincial elections. 

AMC will host a series of town hall meetings with First Nations citizens to allow them to voice 
their concerns. AMC will then compile the information and create another series of town hall 
meetings where political candidates can come answer the questions put forward by the grass-
roots people. 

“In previous elections the AMC has encouraged First Nations to vote and display the influence 
First Nations have in the participating in federal and provincial elections,” says Grand Chief 
Arlen Dumas. “We must wield our influence in the proper way. It will be up to the candidates 
to prove to us why we should support them.” 
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For more information, please contact:  
Andrew Thunder 
Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs 
Email: athunder@manitobachiefs.com Phone: (204) 987-4139  

About the Assembly of Manitoba Chiefs 
The AMC was formed in 1988 by the Chiefs in Manitoba to advocate on issues that commonly 
affect First Nations in Manitoba. AMC is an authorized representative of 62 of the 63 First Na-
tions in Manitoba with a total of more than 151,000 First Nation citizens in the province, ac-
counting for approximately 12 per cent of the provincial population. AMC represents a diversi-
ty of Anishinaabe (Ojibway), Nehetho (Cree), Oji-Cree, Dene and Dakota people and tradi-
tions.


